
STATEMENT OF REASONS 

THE BUCKINGHAMSHIRE COUNCIL 

(SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2021 (AMENDMENT 00*)  
ORDER 202* 

 

It is proposed to introduce 30mph speed limit restrictions on all roads located in The Grove 

Residential Development, Haddenham. 

The table below identifies the reasons for proposing the restrictions. 

Affected Roads 
Proposed Restriction Reasons 

Cricketers Way, Thompson 

Mews, Nicholson Road, 

Alderson Way, Burch Mews, 

Paine Close, Hedgehog Way, 

Willoughby Lane, Ivin Close, 

Maslin Elms, Lapwing Mews, 

Barn Owl Lane, Rose Meadow, 

Rookery Piece and Skylark 

Close 

Introduction of 30mph Speed 

Limit 

For avoiding danger to persons 

or other traffic using the roads 

or any other road or for 

preventing the likelihood of any 

such danger arising throughout 

the new development. 

 

 

For facilitating safe passage on 

the road or any other road of 

any class of traffic (including 

pedestrians) 

 

 

For preserving or improving the 

amenities of the area through 

which the road runs. 

 

To allow Thames Valley Police 

to enforce the area. 
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